
	
	

RECOMMENDED	BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	FOR	2018-19	

In	accordance	with	clause	8	(a)	of	the	LU	By-Law	#3,	the	current	LU	Board,	at	its	February	
13,	2018	meeting,	approved	the	following	slate	of	candidates	for	the	2018-19	Board	and	
recommends	it	for	the	consideration	and	approval	of	the	LU	Membership	at	the	Annual	
General	Meeting	to	be	held	at	Fairfield	at	10:00	AM	on	March	20,	2018.		

President	–	Roger	Weaver	

Vice-President	–	Glenn	Yaffee	

Past-President	–	Gerry	Keating	

Treasurer	&	Corporate	Secretary	–	John	Page	

Recording	Secretary	–	Ann	McElhinney	

Registrar	–	John	Bonsall	

Curriculum	Chair	–	Shirley	Hartt	

Audio	Video	Chair	–	John	MacMillan	

Social	Convenor	–	Audra	Hudek	

Members	at	Large	–	Yash	Sthankiya	

																																								–	Deb	Forsyth-Petrov	

Note.	
In	accordance	with	Clause	8	(c)	of	LU	By-Law	#3, “nomination	of	members	in	good	standing	as	
candidates	for	election	to	the	Board	may	also	be	made	by	members,	provided	each	candidate’s	
nomination	shall	be	endorsed	by	five	(5)	members	and	the	candidate	acknowledges	in	writing	
her/his	 willingness	 to	 stand	 and	 provided	 the	 written	 nomination	 shall	 be	 received	 by	 the	
Chairperson	of	the	Nominating	Committee	not	less	than	fourteen	(14)	days	before	the	Annual	
General	Meeting.”	

Roger	Weaver,	Acting	Nominating	Committee	Chair	
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